
  
STATEMENT OF REASONS, TRO/23/30 
 

Following the section of Sciennes Road outside of the school being closed to motor vehicles 

as part of the Spaces for People programme, it has become apparent that there is no 

requirement for Sciennes Road to be a through road for motor vehicles. By introducing a 

prohibition of motor vehicles at this location it will improve the pedestrian and cyclist 

environment at this location. 

It is also proposed to amend waiting and loading restrictions at five nearby junctions to 

improve safety for people crossing the road. 


